
November 2020
The Butterfly Room

Mrs. Morgridge & Ms. Emily

Hello Butterfly Room families! This is an update on all the amazing things our class has been up to 
recently! We have a new friend, Phoenix, who joined our classroom. We are very excited to have 
Phoenix to play and learn with! I have updated the classroom photo and will attach that to this 

email for you.

-Jesus Time: Our class is learning the story of “The Man Who Said Thank You”. This is a story of 
gratitude. We have had many discussions on how to show kindness to others and how we can 
show gratitude. The students are constantly demonstrating to each other what kind and giving 
hearts they have through their actions and words. We are practicing writing thank you cards in our 
writing center and delivering them to friends and family.

-October Chapel Donations: Zion ECEC collected items for the Hinsdale Food Pantry during the 
month of October. Last week Mrs. Amy from HCS Family Services visited the 4 year old students. 
We learned that this food bank serves over 300 families weekly. They provide food and essential 
items to families in need. We are very proud of our helper friends who graciously donated; thank 
you!

-Literacy:
-Jolly Phonics and Handwriting Without Tears:  
Letters N, C, K, E
-We are writing our names daily on a sign in sheet
-We are learning to identify words that rhyme

-Reminders:
-Please send your child to school with gloves, hats,
scarves, etc. as we play outdoors for our gross
motor time. 

-Let us know if you’d like to change out your childs
“extra clothes” so that they are appropriate
for the season. 

-Don’t forget to follow Zion ECEC for updates and pictures:
Facebook: facebook.com/ZionECECHinsdale
Instagram: instagram.com/zionecechinsdale
YouTube: YouTube.com/Zion Lutheran ECEC Video

-Upcoming Dates: 
November 25-29- Thanksgiving Holiday
December 21- January 3- Christmas Break
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